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Ai docenti di inglese

degli istituti associati al CIPAT

con preghiera di divulgazione

Firenze, 15 settembre ’11
Dear Colleagues,
we would like to inform you about an interesting activity which could improve your lessons, making them more appealing for your students.
A group of 25 teachers from schools belonging to the CIPAT consortium has been involved in a two-year European Project on the knowledge and use of new technologies in the teaching/learning process.
The project has the aim of  planning, creating and effectively using  an online English course which, for the CIPAT group, was called "Tuscany welcomes you". (portal address: http://www.leonardo-lets.net/)

It's a course addressed to students of different ages - basically from 13 to 19 - which provides a wide range of texts on various topics - from food to sport to places to see in our region. In other words: what Tuscany offers a foreign visitor as far as what to do, what to see and what to know. All the texts provided are  enriched with different types of interactive activities and attractive pictures.
We think it might be an interesting and motivating tool to be used in your everyday teaching practice.
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